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Background of the charity
The geopolitics 
The culture

Our mission to support
Educating our children



We develop partnerships in Uganda in 
order to collaborate. Our main 
partner, Opportunity Africa, is a 
grassroots NGO based in Kihembe 
and is at the centre of everything we 
do. 

We deliver projects that provide 
opportunities to the people of 
Kihembe. Our biggest project has 
been the construction of Kihembe 
Community Vocational Secondary 
School, a medical centre and the 
upkeep of the primary school with 
agricultural support weaved 
throughout.

None of our work would be possible 
without the dedication and passion of 
our team in Uganda and the UK and 
we're so proud of the outcomes we've 
achieved together.

Since 2015 when we became a 
registered charity, we've been 
supporting the holistic development 
of the village of Kihembe, in Kanungu 
District, Uganda. Made up of people 
from Uganda & the UK, The Zuri 
Project seeks to address social 
inequality and provide opportunities 
to people in a number of ways

‘The pearl of Africa’



Corruption within the government and overseas  NGOs

Located South West on the border of Congo and Rwanda.

The local town is a 2 hour drive and so living off what 
they have is essential.

The relationship within the community.

Herbert



Christian Values

School Vision

Family and community

Education provides 
opportunities to 

succeed

Use what God
 has given us.

Joy
,



Our mission is to educate our 
children about a different 
culture whom share the same 
values and faith as us but live in 
a different way and even look 
different to ourselves. 

This is a chance for the children 
to see people from Africa in a 
different light to how they can 
be perceived by the media.



LESSON 1 

Each week we would like you to go 
through a short PowerPoint highlighting 
similarities and difference between our 
lives and theirs. 

Any questions asked please can you 
record these and they will be passed onto 
the children of Kishunju Primary. 

At the end of the half term we will be 
doing a fundraiser to support the school. I 
would like to ask the year 6's and school 
council to write a letter of their 
fundraising idea and what they would like 
to donate their money towards. This will 
then be sent to the community to be 
checked and agreed upon.

Weekly session

LESSON 2

LESSON 3 

LESSON 4

LESSON 5

LESSON 6
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